
 
 

A group of us who meet regularly in the Geffery Memorial hall on 
Mondays and Tuesdays would like to provide  number of poppies to 
be displayed at the entrance  to Landrake village to commemorate 
Remembrance Day. 
 
They would be fashioned from wood and be about 7 to 8 inches in 
diameter and possibly fifteen to twenty in number . 
 
I have checked with the Royal British Legion if this is allowed and was 
told that as long as we didn’t use the copyrighted shape or profit in 
any way there would be no objection . 



Would the Parish Council give their permission for us to go ahead 
with this small  project ? 
 


